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World Hand Hygiene Day—5 May, 2021 

Community Infection Prevention and Control, Tel: 01423 557340  © Harrogate and District NHS Foundation Trust   

Visit our website to find lots of IPC resources, 
many of which are free to download at 
www.infectionpreventioncontrol.co.uk   
 
Call us on 01423 557340 

To support Care Home staff, here is some information on good infection prevention and control (IPC) practice.  

Key messages from WHO 

Healthcare workers:  

Now more than ever - clean 

your hands at the point of care! 

IPC practitioners:  

Be a champion and mentor for 

clean hands at the point of care. 

Facility managers:  

Ensure hand hygiene supplies 

are available at every point of 

care. 

Policy-makers:  

Invest now to ensure hand 

hygiene for all. 

Residents and families:  

Help us to help you: please 

clean your hands. 

Vaccinators:  

Clean your hands with every 

vaccine. 

Everyone:  

Make clean hands your habit - it 

protects us all! 

The ‘Your 5 moments for hand hygiene at the point of care’ Poster for Care 

Homes is available free to download at www.infectionpreventioncontrol.co.uk.  
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